
 
 
Beginning Tuesday, April 2, 2024, Contractor crews will be working to do repairs on the eastbound 
frontage road between Summerhill Road/FM 1397 and Stateline Avenue/US 71.  This work will require 
closing various lanes of the frontage road.  This work is expected to take 1-2 weeks.  Inclement weather 
or other unforeseen issues could cause delays or changes in the work schedule. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to watch for traffic control signs and leave time for delays in daily commutes.  
 
TxDOT reminds local commuters that the I-30 Frontage Road system allows traffic to travel eastbound 
from FM 989/Kings Highway to US 71/Stateline and westbound from US 71/Stateline to FM 989/Kings 
Highway, continuously, without ever stopping at a traffic signal. 
 
Motorists can check traffic updates by visiting www.drivetexas.org. 
 
The following is a link to TxDOT’s general I-30 Corridor Public Information page: 
https://www.txdot.gov/inside-txdot/projects/studies/atlanta/i-30-corridor-bowie-county.html 
 
The following is a link to the I-30 Widening Project (the project currently under construction) Public 
Information page: 
https://www.txdot.gov/inside-txdot/projects/studies/atlanta/i-30-widening-project-4-lane-to-6-
lane.html 
 
We will do our best to keep you updated and informed when there are major changes in the traffic 
patterns during construction.  
 
Please do your part to keep the traveling public and project workers safe by slowing down and giving 
100% of your attention to driving- the task at hand.   Encourage your friends and family to do the same.  
 
Drive safely out there!  
 
Dana C. Moore, P.E. 
Atlanta District 
Texarkana Area Office 
Office: 903-838-8574 
Mobile: 903-249-0227 
Dana.Moore@txdot.gov 
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